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Welcome

Diary Dates

9th February 2024

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team 

February
Tues 13th              Year 5 Swimming
Fri 16th                 PTA Non-Uniform Day                      
                            and Cake Sale
Mon 19th-Fri 23rd  Half Term
Mon 26th              School Re-Opens
Tue 27th                Year 5 Swimming              
March
Fri 1st                    Year 1 HOTP Day
Thurs 14th              Year 1 Little City

School Council 
Each week our School Council action
teams will be litter picking around the
school grounds to support our mental
health by maintaining clean and safe
environment. The action teams will have
two different children each week across
the school.

We have had a big increase in the
number of pupils missing learning time
to attend external appointments.
Please do try to arrange routine
appointments for after school or during
the school holidays. The school office
will be asking to see proof of the
appointment. Thank you for your help
with this.

Goodbye
Squirrels would like to say a huge thank
you to Miss Stanton and Mr Franks, who
have been working with us for last 7
weeks. We wish them the best of luck in
their new schools and in their future
teaching careers!

PTA News!
Next Friday after school, there will
be a PTA cake sale in the main
school hall. Please pop along if you
can. Any cake donations can be
taken to the DT room at the start of
the day. 

It will also be non-uniform/sporty
clothes day in support of Miss
Young’s  half marathon. Please
donate if you can. 

We will be posting regular
safeguarding information here. This
week is information about a form of
domestic abuse known as coercive
control. Please watch the link below by
copying and pasting into your
browser. If you would like further
support please contact Mrs. Hubbard. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=DmbTqFH4x0w 

Safeguarding 

Parent Consultations
Parent Consultations took place this
week, thank you for attending.
Apologies to anyone who missed
their slot yesterday due to the   
problems with the internet. Teachers
will be in touch to rearrange any
appointments. 

Another busy week has flown by at
Jeavons Wood! Please remember that
children should be coming to school in
their school shoes, even on PE days.
We had some very soggy feet this
week, with no change of shoes! 

http://tinyurl.com/3uesufpp
http://tinyurl.com/3uesufpp
http://tinyurl.com/3uesufpp

